
This September (2022), our project team 
participated in the annual Avenues St. Fair 
as part of the Salt Lake City Department of 
Public Utilities booth!

This community event provided the CCWTP 
team with an opportunity to 

• Introduce members of the community to 
the project

• Answer questions about the plant’s 
history & planned upgrades

• Share news of the recently awarded BRIC 
funding* that will significantly bolster our 
upgrade efforts. 

• Provide tips on keeping up good water 
stewardship (in line with our 2.5 billion 
fewer gallons of water used compared to 
the last 3-year avg!)

Stakeholders were able to sign up for 
construction activity email updates and walk 
away with some of our Keep It Pure swag! 

*Read more about BRIC funding on our website 
under “Project Overview.”
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